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Research Analysis 

 

HB2145, as introduced, increases the membership of the Board of Trustees for the Oklahoma 

Public Employees Retirement System from 14 to 15.  The newest member of the OPERS Board 

will be appointed by the largest statewide organization whose primary purpose is to represent the 

interests of state employees.  

 

Prepared By: Quyen Do  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Officials from the Oklahoma Public Employees Retirement System (OPERS) expect no actuarial 

impact on the system as a result of HB 2145 in its current form.  OPERS officials anticipate only 

a negligible impact related to travel reimbursement as a result of adding a 15
th

 member to the 

OPERS Board.  OPERS is a nonappropriated state agency; therefor, HB 2145 will have no direct 

fiscal impact on the state budget or revenues. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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